
Are you an ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local
Member who is planning to retire this year?

The ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local is currently planning a
celebration for Members who are planning to retire this June or
those who have retired since September 2024. Members are
encouraged to forward their name as soon as possible to their
Workplace Steward or to the ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local
office directly.  Please submit names to the ETFO Thames Valley
Teacher Local office by Wednesday, April 2, 2025.

Annual Banquet - Thursday, May 29, 2025
LOCATION: RBC Place London , London Ontario

Further information on the banquet to come.
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